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To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; corvese@rilegislature.gov; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. 
Felix, Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee
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Hello Representatives: 
 
My name is Eileen Nieranowski, a resident of West Greenwich.  I am writing to express my opposition to the legalization 
of assisted suicide in Rhode Island by HS219 or any similar bill.  This is completely contrary to moral law and I find it 
abhorrent. 
 
Please vote against this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Eileen Nieranowski 
23 Cedar Ridge Lane 
West Greenwich, RI 02817 
 
 


